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libraries, information centers, and other organizations concerned with scientific
and technological literature. Subject index contains main listing of entries. Each
entry gives cataloging as prepared by the Library of Congress. Author/title
indexes.
Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals National Research Council
2011-01-27 A respected resource for decades, the Guide for the Care and Use of
Laboratory Animals has been updated by a committee of experts, taking into
consideration input from the scientific and laboratory animal communities and the
public at large. The Guide incorporates new scientific information on common
laboratory animals, including aquatic species, and includes extensive references.
It is organized around major components of animal use: Key concepts of animal care
and use. The Guide sets the framework for the humane care and use of laboratory
animals. Animal care and use program. The Guide discusses the concept of a broad
Program of Animal Care and Use, including roles and responsibilities of the
Institutional Official, Attending Veterinarian and the Institutional Animal Care
and Use Committee. Animal environment, husbandry, and management. A chapter on
this topic is now divided into sections on terrestrial and aquatic animals and
provides recommendations for housing and environment, husbandry, behavioral and
population management, and more. Veterinary care. The Guide discusses veterinary
care and the responsibilities of the Attending Veterinarian. It includes
recommendations on animal procurement and transportation, preventive medicine
(including animal biosecurity), and clinical care and management. The Guide
addresses distress and pain recognition and relief, and issues surrounding
euthanasia. Physical plant. The Guide identifies design issues, providing
construction guidelines for functional areas; considerations such as drainage,
vibration and noise control, and environmental monitoring; and specialized
facilities for animal housing and research needs. The Guide for the Care and Use
of Laboratory Animals provides a framework for the judgments required in the
management of animal facilities. This updated and expanded resource of proven
value will be important to scientists and researchers, veterinarians, animal care
personnel, facilities managers, institutional administrators, policy makers
involved in research issues, and animal welfare advocates.
Early Childhood Assessment National Research Council 2008-12-21 The assessment of
young children's development and learning has recently taken on new importance.
Private and government organizations are developing programs to enhance the school
readiness of all young children, especially children from economically
disadvantaged homes and communities and children with special needs. Well-planned
and effective assessment can inform teaching and program improvement, and
contribute to better outcomes for children. This book affirms that assessments can

Handbook of Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Shan K. Wang 2001 * A broad range
of disciplines--energy conservation and air quality issues, construction and
design, and the manufacture of temperature-sensitive products and materials--is
covered in this comprehensive handbook * Provide essential, up-to-date HVAC data,
codes, standards, and guidelines, all conveniently located in one volume * A
definitive reference source on the design, selection and operation of A/C and
refrigeration systems
Mechanics of Pneumatic Tires United States. National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration 1981
Specialty Corns, Second Edition Arnel R. Hallauer 2000-08-23 Completely revised
and updated, the Second Edition of Specialty Corns includes everything in the
first edition and more. Considered the standard in this field, significant changes
have been made to keep all the information current and bring the references up-todate. Two new chapters have been added to keep up with the latest trends: Blue
Corn and Baby Corn. Access the latest methods in developing specialty corns with
this standard-setting reference. Edited by an expert in the field who has spent
his professional life working with corn, Specialty Corns, Second Edition discusses
the genetic variation inherent in corn, genetic materials available, breeding
methods, and special problems associated with the development of specialty corns.
Hallauer has assembled a team of international experts who have contributed to
this work.
A Hatchery Manual for the Common, Chinese, and Indian Major Carps V. G. Jhingran
1985
The Trauma Manual Andrew B. Peitzman 2008 The thoroughly updated Third Edition of
this popular and widely used pocket reference guides the trauma team through every
aspect of patient care after injury and before, during, and after acute care
surgery—from prehospital care, to resuscitation, treatment of specific organ
injuries, priorities in intensive care, and management of special situations.
Designed for rapid, on-the-spot information retrieval, this manual will be a
staple reference in emergency departments and trauma centers. Flow charts,
algorithms, sequential lists, and tables throughout facilitate quick clinical
decision-making. More than 200 illustrations demonstrate specific injuries and
procedures. Appendices include organ injury scales, tetanus prophylaxis
recommendations, and frequently used forms.
Pure and Applied Science Books, 1876-1982 1982 Over 220,000 entries representing
some 56,000 Library of Congress subject headings. Covers all disciplines of
science and technology, e.g., engineering, agriculture, and domestic arts. Also
contains at least 5000 titles published before 1876. Has many applications in
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make crucial contributions to the improvement of children's well-being, but only
if they are well designed, implemented effectively, developed in the context of
systematic planning, and are interpreted and used appropriately. Otherwise,
assessment of children and programs can have negative consequences for both. The
value of assessments therefore requires fundamental attention to their purpose and
the design of the larger systems in which they are used. Early Childhood
Assessment addresses these issues by identifying the important outcomes for
children from birth to age 5 and the quality and purposes of different techniques
and instruments for developmental assessments.
Field Manual of Wildlife Diseases Milton Friend 1999
WHO Guidelines on Hand Hygiene in Health Care World Health Organization 2009 The
WHO Guidelines on Hand Hygiene in Health Care provide health-care workers (HCWs),
hospital administrators and health authorities with a thorough review of evidence
on hand hygiene in health care and specific recommendations to improve practices
and reduce transmission of pathogenic microorganisms to patients and HCWs. The
present Guidelines are intended to be implemented in any situation in which health
care is delivered either to a patient or to a specific group in a population.
Therefore, this concept applies to all settings where health care is permanently
or occasionally performed, such as home care by birth attendants. Definitions of
health-care settings are proposed in Appendix 1. These Guidelines and the
associated WHO Multimodal Hand Hygiene Improvement Strategy and an Implementation
Toolkit (http://www.who.int/gpsc/en/) are designed to offer health-care facilities
in Member States a conceptual framework and practical tools for the application of
recommendations in practice at the bedside. While ensuring consistency with the
Guidelines recommendations, individual adaptation according to local regulations,
settings, needs, and resources is desirable. This extensive review includes in one
document sufficient technical information to support training materials and help
plan implementation strategies. The document comprises six parts.
Looptail Bruce Poon Tip 2013-09-17 Much in the same vein as DELIVERING HAPPINESS,
LOOPTAIL combines both Bruce Poon Tip's extraordinary first-person account of his
entrepreneurial instincts to start and develop G Adventures, a highly-successful
international travel adventure company, and along the way, he reveals his unusual
management secrets that not only keep his employees fully engaged but also keep
his customers extremely happy.
Clinical Manual of Geriatric Psychopharmacology Sandra A. Jacobson 2014-02-12 In
the 7 years since the first edition of Clinical Manual of Geriatric
Psychopharmacology was published, dozens of new drugs have been released, and
older medications have been marketed in different formulations. In addition,
research on pharmacokinetics, pharmacodynamics and mechanism of action, potential
interactions, and other critical topics has proceeded apace, rendering much of the
information in existing guides obsolete. This new volume is both comprehensive and
completely up to date, offering information unavailable elsewhere. New drugs
covered include asenapine, paliperidone, iloperidone, lurasidone, desvenlafaxine,
vilazodone, long-acting trazodone, milnacipran, armodafinil, extended-release
valproate, rotigotine transdermal, tetrabenazine, dextromethorphan, long-acting
gabapentin, and transdermal buprenorphine. Each chapter has a standardized format,
with topics including pharmacokinetics, pharmacodynamics and mechanism of action,
drug interactions, clinical use (which addresses choice of drug, alternative
formulations/routes, pre-treatment evaluation, dose and dose titration, PRN use,
monitoring treatment, drug levels, managing treatment resistance, switching drugs,
duration of treatment, discontinuation, and overdose), adverse effects, and
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treatment of selected syndromes and disorders. Dozens of tables, boxes, and
figures organize and present complex material, such as practice guidelines, in a
straightforward manner that is easy to understand and apply, and the concise,
bulleted text facilitates reading and comprehension in the clinical setting.
"Specific Drug Summaries" -- one-page summaries of prescribing information for
individual drugs -- provide fast access to critical information in a simple
format. Designed for residents, fellows, and all clinicians in psychiatry and
medicine who diagnose and treat psychiatric and neuropsychiatric conditions
affecting geriatric patients, this clinical reference can be used across all
treatment settings (inpatient, outpatient, day hospital, consultation, and nursing
home). Meticulously referenced and grounded in the latest research, Clinical
Manual of Geriatric Psychopharmacology, Second Edition, is the definitive guide to
psychotropic use in elderly patients. Clinicians can rely confidently on its upto-date coverage and authoritative counsel.
Camaro White Book Mike Antonick 2004 First introduced in 1985, this fifth edition
of the Camaro White Book has been updated and expanded to include all Camaros from
the first 1967s to the last models built in 2002. It includes thousands of Camaro
facts, window-sticker prices, options and option codes, exterior and interior
colors and codes, production volumes, and compilations of those little details
that make each model unique. Presented in a precise, year-to-year format, this
book puts real expertise at the fingertips of Camaro enthusiasts. This latest
Camaro White Book has increased from 128 to 160 pages and is nearly an inch
taller, yet retains a convenient back-pocket or glove box size.
Infertility Counseling Sharon N. Covington 2006-10-16 Infertility Counseling: A
Comprehensive Handbook for Clinicians, 2nd edition, is a comprehensive,
multidisciplinary textbook for all health professionals providing care for
individuals facing reproductive health issues. It is the most thorough and
extensive book currently available for clinicians in the field of infertility
counseling, providing an exhaustive and comprehensive review of topics. It
addresses both the medical and psychological aspects of infertility, reviewing
assessment approaches, treatment strategies, counseling for medical conditions
impacting fertility, third-party reproduction, alternative family building and
post infertility counseling issues. Each chapter follows the same format:
introduction, historical overview, literature review, theoretical framework,
identification of clinical issues, suggestions for therapeutic interventions, and
future implication. This edition also includes extensive appendixes of clinical
tools useful to the clinician, including an Internet database of resources and an
extensive glossary of terminology.
Analyzing Land Readjustment Yu-hung Hong 2007 In this book, the authors argue for
instigated property exchange--a concept applied in a land-assembly method commonly
known in the literature as land readjustment.
Oral Health in America 2000
The Fingerprint U.s. Department of Justice 2014-08-02 The idea of The Fingerprint
Sourcebook originated during a meeting in April 2002. Individuals representing the
fingerprint, academic, and scientific communities met in Chicago, Illinois, for a
day and a half to discuss the state of fingerprint identification with a view
toward the challenges raised by Daubert issues. The meeting was a joint project
between the International Association for Identification (IAI) and West Virginia
University (WVU). One recommendation that came out of that meeting was a
suggestion to create a sourcebook for friction ridge examiners, that is, a single
source of researched information regarding the subject. This sourcebook would
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provide educational, training, and research information for the international
scientific community.
Toxicological Profile for Polycyclic Aromatic Hydrocarbons 1995
Toxicological Profile for Nitrophenols 1992
Veterinary Herbal Medicine Susan G. Wynn 2007 This full-color text and practical
clinical reference provides comprehensive information on herbal remedies for both
large and small animal species. Key coverage includes clinical uses of medicinal
plants, specific information on how to formulate herbal remedies, a systems-based
review of plant-based medicine, and in-depth information on the different animal
species--dog, cat, avian and exotic, equine, food animal, and poultry.
How Learning Works Susan A. Ambrose 2010-04-16 Praise for How Learning Works "How
Learning Works is the perfect title for this excellent book. Drawing upon new
research in psychology, education, and cognitive science, the authors have
demystified a complex topic into clear explanations of seven powerful learning
principles. Full of great ideas and practical suggestions, all based on solid
research evidence, this book is essential reading for instructors at all levels
who wish to improve their students' learning." —Barbara Gross Davis, assistant
vice chancellor for educational development, University of California, Berkeley,
and author, Tools for Teaching "This book is a must-read for every instructor, new
or experienced. Although I have been teaching for almost thirty years, as I read
this book I found myself resonating with many of its ideas, and I discovered new
ways of thinking about teaching." —Eugenia T. Paulus, professor of chemistry,
North Hennepin Community College, and 2008 U.S. Community Colleges Professor of
the Year from The Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching and the
Council for Advancement and Support of Education "Thank you Carnegie Mellon for
making accessible what has previously been inaccessible to those of us who are not
learning scientists. Your focus on the essence of learning combined with concrete
examples of the daily challenges of teaching and clear tactical strategies for
faculty to consider is a welcome work. I will recommend this book to all my
colleagues." —Catherine M. Casserly, senior partner, The Carnegie Foundation for
the Advancement of Teaching "As you read about each of the seven basic learning
principles in this book, you will find advice that is grounded in learning theory,
based on research evidence, relevant to college teaching, and easy to understand.
The authors have extensive knowledge and experience in applying the science of
learning to college teaching, and they graciously share it with you in this
organized and readable book." —From the Foreword by Richard E. Mayer, professor of
psychology, University of California, Santa Barbara; coauthor, e-Learning and the
Science of Instruction; and author, Multimedia Learning
How People Learn National Research Council 2000-08-11 First released in the Spring
of 1999, How People Learn has been expanded to show how the theories and insights
from the original book can translate into actions and practice, now making a real
connection between classroom activities and learning behavior. This edition
includes far-reaching suggestions for research that could increase the impact that
classroom teaching has on actual learning. Like the original edition, this book
offers exciting new research about the mind and the brain that provides answers to
a number of compelling questions. When do infants begin to learn? How do experts
learn and how is this different from non-experts? What can teachers and schools
do-with curricula, classroom settings, and teaching methods--to help children
learn most effectively? New evidence from many branches of science has
significantly added to our understanding of what it means to know, from the neural
processes that occur during learning to the influence of culture on what people
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see and absorb. How People Learn examines these findings and their implications
for what we teach, how we teach it, and how we assess what our children learn. The
book uses exemplary teaching to illustrate how approaches based on what we now
know result in in-depth learning. This new knowledge calls into question concepts
and practices firmly entrenched in our current education system. Topics include:
How learning actually changes the physical structure of the brain. How existing
knowledge affects what people notice and how they learn. What the thought
processes of experts tell us about how to teach. The amazing learning potential of
infants. The relationship of classroom learning and everyday settings of community
and workplace. Learning needs and opportunities for teachers. A realistic look at
the role of technology in education.
Nutrient Requirements of Laboratory Animals, National Research Council 1995-02-01
In the years since the third edition of this indispensable reference was
published, a great deal has been learned about the nutritional requirements of
common laboratory species: rat, mouse, guinea pig, hamster, gerbil, and vole. The
Fourth Revised Edition presents the current expert understanding of the lipid,
carbohydrate, protein, mineral, vitamin, and other nutritional needs of these
animals. The extensive use of tables provides easy access to a wealth of
comprehensive data and resource information. The volume also provides an expanded
background discussion of general dietary considerations. In addition to a more
user-friendly organization, new features in this edition include: A significantly
expanded section on dietary requirements for rats, reporting substantial new
findings. A new section on nutrients that are not required but that may produce
beneficial results. New information on growth and reproductive performance among
the most commonly used strains of rats and mice and on several hamster species. An
expanded discussion of diet formulation and preparation--including sample diets of
both purified and natural ingredients. New information on mineral deficiency and
toxicity, including warning signs. This authoritative resource will be important
to researchers, laboratory technicians, and manufacturers of laboratory animal
feed.
Clinical Practice Guidelines For Chronic Kidney Disease 2002
Paperbound Books in Print 1992
Tolerable upper intake levels for vitamins and minerals European Commission.
Scientific Committee on Food 2006
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 National Research
Council 2015-07-23 Children are already learning at birth, and they develop and
learn at a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a critical foundation
for lifelong progress, and the adults who provide for the care and the education
of young children bear a great responsibility for their health, development, and
learning. Despite the fact that they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various practitioners who
contribute to the care and the education of children from birth through age 8 are
not acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common knowledge and competencies
needed to do their jobs well. Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth
Through Age 8 explores the science of child development, particularly looking at
implications for the professionals who work with children. This report examines
the current capacities and practices of the workforce, the settings in which they
work, the policies and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide
professional learning, and the government agencies and other funders who support
and oversee these systems. This book then makes recommendations to improve the
quality of professional practice and the practice environment for care and
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education professionals. These detailed recommendations create a blueprint for
action that builds on a unifying foundation of child development and early
learning, shared knowledge and competencies for care and education professionals,
and principles for effective professional learning. Young children thrive and
learn best when they have secure, positive relationships with adults who are
knowledgeable about how to support their development and learning and are
responsive to their individual progress. Transforming the Workforce for Children
Birth Through Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the quality of
professional practice, specific actions to improve professional learning systems
and workforce development, and research to continue to build the knowledge base in
ways that will directly advance and inform future actions. The recommendations of
this book provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the care and the
education that children receive, and ultimately improve outcomes for children.
Scientific and Technical Books and Serials in Print 1989
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Jesus and the Samurai Michael Zomber 2009-11-05 By 250 AD, Christianity had spread
throughout India and China. Known as the Shining Religion or the Luminous
Teaching, it drew adherents from Buddhism and Hinduism who were seeking a faith
that taught the possibility of achieving a society founded on love and compassion
for their fellow man. The new doctrine reached the island nation of Japan where it
was so well received that Christianity threatened to supplant Buddhism as the
dominant religion. By the close of the 16th century Japanese Christians numbered
in the millions. Fifty years later Christianity was officially proscribed and
Christians faced execution for openly practicing their faith. Jesus and the
Samurai tells their fascinating story with facts drawn from ancient and modern
sources.
The Willpower Instinct Kelly McGonigal 2013-12-31 Based on Stanford University
psychologist Kelly McGonigal's wildly popular course "The Science of Willpower,"
The Willpower Instinct is the first book to explain the science of self-control
and how it can be harnessed to improve our health, happiness, and productivity.
Informed by the latest research and combining cutting-edge insights from
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psychology, economics, neuroscience, and medicine, The Willpower Instinct explains
exactly what willpower is, how it works, and why it matters. For example, readers
will learn: • Willpower is a mind-body response, not a virtue. It is a biological
function that can be improved through mindfulness, exercise, nutrition, and sleep.
• Willpower is not an unlimited resource. Too much self-control can actually be
bad for your health. • Temptation and stress hijack the brain's systems of selfcontrol, but the brain can be trained for greater willpower • Guilt and shame over
your setbacks lead to giving in again, but self-forgiveness and self-compassion
boost self-control. • Giving up control is sometimes the only way to gain selfcontrol. • Willpower failures are contagious—you can catch the desire to overspend
or overeat from your friends—but you can also catch self-control from the right
role models. In the groundbreaking tradition of Getting Things Done, The Willpower
Instinct combines life-changing prescriptive advice and complementary exercises to
help readers with goals ranging from losing weight to more patient parenting, less
procrastination, better health, and greater productivity at work.
Never Far Away Michelle Rodriguez 2013-11-01 Never Far Away is a short story and
resource for the parent who has a child that doesn't like to separate from them
when time for school or work. It has illustrative pictures and content for the
parent and child to interact before they go about their day.
Yamaha YZF-R1 1998-2003 Penton Staff 2000-05-24 Yamaha YZF-R1 1998-2003
Insect Pollination of Cultivated Crop Plants Samuel Emmett McGregor 1976
Qualitative Research Practice Jane Ritchie 2013-11-01 Why use qualitative methods?
What kinds of questions can qualitative methods help you answer? How do you
actually do rigorous and reflective qualitative research in the real world?
Written by a team of leading researchers associated with NatCen Social Research
(the National Centre for Social Research) this textbook leads students and
researchers through the entire process of qualitative research from beginning to
end - moving through design, sampling, data collection, analysis and reporting. In
this fully revised second edition you will find: A practical account of how to
carry out qualitative research which recognises a range of current approaches and
applications A brand new chapter on ethics A brand new chapter on observational
research Updated advice on using software when analysing your qualitative data New
case studies which illustrate issues you may encounter and how problems have been
tackled by other researchers. This book is an ideal guide for students,
practitioners and researchers faced with the challenges of doing qualitative
research in both applied and academic settings in messy real-life contexts.
Microaggressions in Everyday Life Derald Wing Sue 2020-04-21 The essential,
authoritative guide to microaggressions, revised and updated The revised and
updated second edition of Microaggressions in Everyday Life presents an
introduction to the concept of microaggressions, classifies the various types of
microaggressions, and offers solutions for ending microaggressions at the
individual, group, and community levels. The authors—noted experts on the
topic—explore the psychological effect of microaggressions on both perpetrator and
the target person. Subtle racism, sexism, and heterosexism remain relatively
invisible and potentially harmful to the wellbeing, self-esteem, and standard of
living of many marginalized groups in society. The book examines the
manifestations of racial, gender, and sexual orientation microaggressions and
explores their impact. The text covers: researching microaggressions, exploring
microaggressions in education, identifying best practices teaching about
microaggressions, understanding microaggressions in the counseling setting, as
well as guidelines for combating microaggressions. Each chapter contains with a
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section called "The Way Forward" that provides guidelines, strategies, and
interventions designed to help make our society free of microaggressions. This
important book: Offers an updated edition of the seminal work on microaggressions
Includes new information on social media as a key site where microaggressions
occur Presents updated qualitative findings Contains new coverage throughout the
text with fresh examples and new research findings from a wide range of studies
Written for students, faculty, and practitioners of psychology, education, social
work, and related disciplines, the revised edition of Microaggressions in Everyday
Life illustrates the impact microaggressions have on both those targeted and
perpetrators and offers suggestions to eradicate microaggressions.
Cosmeceuticals and Active Cosmetics Raja K Sivamani 2015-09-18 Cosmeceuticals and
Active Cosmetics discusses the science of nearly two dozen cosmeceuticals used
today. This third edition provides ample evidence on specific cosmeceutical
substances, their classes of use, skin conditions for which they are used, and
points of interest arising from other considerations, such as toxicology and
manufacturing. The book discusses both cosmetic and therapeutic uses of
cosmeceuticals for various conditions including rosacea, dry skin, alopecia,
eczema, seborrheic dermatitis, purpura, and vitiligo. Active ingredients in the
following products are discussed: caffeine, curcumin, green tea, Rhodiola rosea,
milk thistle, and more. Also covered are topical peptides and proteins, amino
acids and derivatives, antioxidants, vitamins E and C, niacinamide, botanical
extracts, and biomarine actives. Providing ample scientific references, this book
is an excellent guide to understanding the science behind the use of
cosmeceuticals to treat a variety of dermatological conditions.
International Handbook of Career Guidance James A. Athanasou 2020-01-01 This
handbook offers a comprehensive review on career guidance, with an emphasis on the
applied aspects of guidance together with research methods and perspectives. It
features contributions from more than 30 leading authorities in the field from
Asia, Africa, America, Australasia and Europe and draws upon a wide range of
career guidance paradigms and theoretical perspectives. This handbook covers such
subjects as educational and vocational guidance in a social context, theoretical
foundations, educational and vocational guidance in practice, specific target
groups, testing and assessment, and evaluation.
The Maudsley Prescribing Guidelines in Psychiatry David M. Taylor 2018-07-16 The
revised 13th edition of the essential reference for the prescribing of drugs for
patients with mental health disorders The revised and updated 13th edition of The
Maudsley Prescribing Guidelines in Psychiatry provides up-to-date information,
expert guidance on prescribing practice in mental health, including drug choice,
treatment of adverse effects and how to augment or switch medications. The text
covers a wide range of topics including pharmacological interventions for
schizophrenia, bipolar disorder, depression and anxiety, and many other less
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common conditions. There is advice on prescribing in children and adolescents, in
substance misuse and in special patient groups. This world-renowned guide has been
written in concise terms by an expert team of psychiatrists and specialist
pharmacists. The Guidelines help with complex prescribing problems and include
information on prescribing psychotropic medications outside their licensed
indications as well as potential interactions with other medications and
substances such as alcohol, tobacco and caffeine. In addition, each of the book’s
165 sections features a full reference list so that evidence on which guidance is
based can be readily accessed. This important text: Is the world’s leading
clinical resource for evidence-based prescribing in day-to-day clinical practice
and for formulating prescribing policy Includes referenced information on topics
such as transferring from one medication to another, prescribing psychotropic
medications during pregnancy or breastfeeding, and treating patients with comorbid
physical conditions, including impaired renal or hepatic function. Presents
guidance on complex clinical problems that may not be encountered routinely
Written for psychiatrists, neuropharmacologists, pharmacists and clinical
psychologists as well as nurses and medical trainees, The Maudsley Prescribing
Guidelines in Psychiatry are the established reference source for ensuring the
safe and effective use of medications for patients presenting with mental health
problems.
Population Health: Behavioral and Social Science Insights Robert M. Kaplan
2015-07-24 The purpose of this book is to gain a better understanding of the
multitude of factors that determine longer life and improved quality of life in
the years a person is alive. While the emphasis is primarily on the social and
behavioral determinants that have an effect on the health and well-being of
individuals, this publication also addresses quality of life factors and
determinants more broadly. Each chapter in this book considers an area of
investigation and ends with suggestions for future research and implications of
current research for policy and practice. The introductory chapter summarizes the
state of Americans’ health and well-being in comparison to our international peers
and presents background information concerning the limitations of current
approaches to improving health and well-being. Following the introduction, there
are 21 chapters that examine the effects of various behavioral risk factors on
population health, identify trends in life expectancy and quality of life, and
suggest avenues for research in the behavioral and social science arenas to
address problems affecting the U.S. population and populations in other developed
and developing countries around the world. Undergraduate and graduate students
pursuing coursework in health statistics, health population demographics,
behavioral and social science, and heatlh policy may be interested in this
content. Additionally, policymakers, legislators, heatlh educators, and scientific
organizations around the world may also have an interest in this resource.
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